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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 442

From: I

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Biill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 12:50:03 PM

As a resident and voter in the recent State Election, | regard the presentation of ID prior to voting
as an essential aid to preventing election fraud. It is hardly intrusive and the need to prevent any
person from voting multiple times in the same election should be of paramount concern. Voting
early and voting often should not be an election possibility. My choice would be for photo ID to
make doubly sure that the voter is who they say they are.

Please keep the voter ID requirement.

Yours sincerely

Ronald A. Wallace

8 Lester St

Qld 4509
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